
 

           CED038 

Council’s response to Inspector’s update, 27th June 2017 

The Inspector wrote to the Council on 27th June setting out the current position in relation to the 

examination hearings and asked for clarification on certain matters.  

Regarding the outstanding matters raised in paragraph 5 of the letter, an update on a site at St. 

Swithin’s Farm will be published on 14th July. The details of the status of the Old Parkonians 

Association as a party to a statement of common ground (CED023) will be published on 28th July.   

 The Council is currently working on the three more substantive matters highlighted in paragraphs 7-

15 of the Inspector’s update. A response to all three matters will be published online in the normal 

way as examination documents on 28th July. 


